
Paper Petition Details  
 
Gating on alleyway behind Grampian Way 
 
As a local resident, I support the gating of the alley behind Grampian Way, and call 
on the Council to take action to this effect. 
 
This petition was received on 20th July 2011. 
 
This petition was passed to the Rights of Way Officer on 21st July 2011. 
 
This petition was responded to on 23rd September 2011 by the Neighbourhood 
Housing Officer. 
 
 

Final Results 

Number of Signatures 23 

 

Council Response  

 
I had received a petition in relation to alleyway gating request by the Residents of 
Grampian Way. 
 
There was an initial proposal by myself to the Decent Homes to include this work in the 
Environmental Improvement scheme for Slough Borough Council estates. 
Decent Homes have agreed to the gating of the alleyway subject to receiving further 
information regarding the effect it would have on the present and future public access 
points near the M4 motor way.  
 
However, there has been Highway Improvement Schemes for M4Junction 5 and A4 - 
which is to impact on Housing Land and also affect the initial alleyway gating project that 
was proposed. 
 
I am in talks with the Department that mentioned the Highway improvement to see which 
alleyway gating I can still put forward; if any. Once I get this information I shall update 
further. 
 
 
 


